
March 2, 2021 

 

President’s Report 

 
Assisted Linda with the Fire Department Agreements, with the townships for the 2021 
 
2/9  Web Training for MDOT IRT Reporting. The road reports are due 190 days after the FY ends.  
Received phone numbers and e-mails which will be helpful when doing the reporting. 
 
2/3 had a virtual meeting with MDOT regarding our bill for the Barlow Rd Project.  The State Capped our 
grants at $105,250 for the pavement and $196,600 for the safety grant.  Which cost us more than we 
had anticipated. 
 
2/23 Received communications from Diane Rekowski @ NEMCOG, requesting that the Village fill an 
open seat on their board.  The meetings will be virtual, which is great.  I told her I would be happy to sit 
on her board and represent the Village. 

 
 
 
 

Road Report 
 
 
Need to do some local sidewalk upgrades this summer.  Will look at the list which was developed a few 
years ago and go from there. 
 
2/9  Signed and returned MDOT Act 51 Annual Road Mileage Report to the State. 
 
2/27 Spoke with Dale and the salt truck is in need of repair – it is leaking transmission fluid.  We have an 
appointment to get if fixed on 3/2, however Dale is going to see if he can bump it up to Monday, March 
1st.  I made some phone calls to the Mike at the Road Commission and Danny Kulkowski, so we are 
covered if need be.  Also, Dale indicated that if the Village paid for it he would replace his CDL.  He let it 
go, as he wasn’t using it.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Sheila 

 

 

 


